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   THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE CITY OF ST. LOUIS 
 

 
 
 (October 7, 2019)  The Board of Education of the City of St. 
Louis is hereby giving notice that the Board of Education of the City 
of St. Louis, will hold a Budget Forum to the public on Monday, 
October 14, 2019. The Budget Forum will be held from 6:00PM to 
7:30PM at the Administrative Building, 801 N. 11th Street in Room 
108, St. Louis, MO 63101. The public is encouraged to attend. This 
notice is posted in compliance with RSMO §610.020. 

AGENDA 

 Budget Development Process 

 Strategic Initiatives 

 Revenues 

 Expenditures 

 School Budget Models 

 Historical Requests 

 Budget Considerations 

 Questions & Comments 
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